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General Announcement
Lost and Found - Front Office
Please check our front office lost and found for your water bottles.

Filipino Young Leadership Global Program
Join the Filipino Young Global Leadership Program and travel to the Philippines during summer 2024!
Current freshmen, sophomores, and juniors of Filipino descent can apply online. The program
teaches about Filipino history, culture, and heritage. For questions, visit Ms. Ayin in D202, or check
out the website: www.philippinelivingheritage.org. Applications are open now!

Hiroshima Peace Scholarship
Become a peacebuilder and travel to Hiroshima, Japan! This opportunity is open to current juniors.
Selected scholars will be study peace-related resources in our community, then travel to Hiroshima to
explore the history and impacts of WWII during the summer of 2024. For more information, see Ms.
Ayin in D202 or visit the website: www.jashawaii.org/hps

Reminder: Campus Center & Safety
Aloha Chargers, a reminder about Campus Center and safety. Students should not be loiter around
campus on Tuesdays and Thursdays. If staying in school waiting for practices to begin, athletes
including cheerleaders, are to report the Campus Center. Coaches will be notified for failure to
comply. Students waiting for teachers or parent pick-ups can also go to Campus Center. Hours are
from 1:30p-3:00p.

Winterball Bid Sales
Aloha Chargers! Regular bid sales for Winterball will take place from Nov. 6th - Nov. 17th. For guests
that do not attend PCHS, a photocopy of their ID is required. For PCHS students, a photocopy of your
ID is not required, but is suggested. If you do not have your ID on Winterball night or a photocopy with
us, you will be denied entry. All sales are in L202 during lunch only. You can still pick up contracts, as
well.

AP 2D Art applications for 24-25
We are offering AP 2D Art for the 24-25 school year. To sign up you need to complete an application.
If you are serious about art and want to get your portfolio ready for college, please see Ms. Lum in
K302 during non-class time to pick up an application. The application deadline is November 25th.

http://www.philippinelivingheritage.org
http://www.jashawaii.org/hps


Clubs
Board Game Club
We will be having an informational meeting for anyone interested in joining the PCHS Board Game
Club during lunch on Wednesday, November 8th, in room L302 (Mr. K's). We have several games
ready to play. Come join us!

Athletics
Paddling Try outs TODAY!
Paddling tryouts are today at Ke'ehi Lagoon from 3:30-5:30. Bring your shoes and towel. You need to
be cleared by the athletic trainers to try out for the team. Questions? Come see Kumu in B304

Student Government

College and Career
ASAB Test on November 15! Sign Up Today!
Hey Chargers! We're having the ASVAB test on November 15th, please pick up a form in A102 to
sign up today! Forms are due by November 8th to Mrs. Murata in A102.

Class of 2024.
Seal of Biliteracy for the Class of 2024
The Seal of Biliteracy is an honor awarded to class of 2024 graduates who demonstrate a high
proficiency in:
* Our two official State languages, ʻŌlelo Hawaiʻi and English; OR
* Either of our two state's languages, ʻŌlelo Hawaiʻi or English, and at least one other language.

If you are interested in applying for the Seal of Biliteracy, please go to the school website:
pchs.k12.hi.us. Select "Testing" from the "Academics" drop down menu and then select the Seal of
Biliteracy. There you can find all the information and the link to the application.

The deadline to apply is November 8. If you need assistance with the application or if you have any
questions, please see Mrs. Hallaman in the library.

Class of 2025

Class of 2026

Class of 2027



Continuous Notice
The Hawaii State Department of Education (HSDOE) and its schools do not discriminate on the basis of race, color,
national origin, ancestry, sex, gender identity, gender expression, sexual orientation, age, disability, and religion in its
programs and activities. Please direct inquiries regarding Department nondiscrimination policies as follows:

Civil Rights Compliance Branch Beth Schimmelfinnig, Director
Hawaii State Department of Education Rhonda Wong, Compliance
P.O. Box 2360 Aaron Oandasan, Title VI
Honolulu, Hawaii 96804 Toby Yamashiro, Title VII
(808) 586-3322 or relay Nicole Isa-Iijima, Title IX
CRCB@k12.hi.us Krysti Sukita, ADA/504


